Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Thursday, November 1, 2012, Open House: 5:30 p.m.
PLACE: Port Orange Adult Activity Center, 4790 S. Ridgewood Avenue, Port Orange, FL
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Financial Management No. 428688-1-52-01
Project Description: Resurfacing and Safety Improvements along S. Ridgewood Avenue (US 1/SR 5)
The FDOT is POSTPONING the above-referenced meeting.
NOTE: This public meeting is being rescheduled for the summer of 2013. The meeting is being rescheduled to accommodate a change in the planned construction date.
For more information, you may contact: Either Sarah Van Gundy, the FDOT Project Manager at 386-943-5551 or e-mail at sarah.vangundy@dot.state.fl.us AND/OR Boyd G. Jenkins, P.E. at Moffatt & Nichol at (407) 562-2030 or email at bjenkins@moffattnichol.com.
